From the pastor

This past Friday, we had a won-
derful day at Burden Lake Coun-
try Club for our 14th Annual Golf
Classic. Next weekend's bulletin @\
will contain the many “Thank e
You”s we want to say to everybody who
helped make it a great day.
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Summer is beginning to wind down just a
bit: college students are getting
ready to head back to campus
and classes; our own local
school children are starting to
count down the two-and-a-half
weeks they have left to sleep in

and soak up the relaxation of summer.

Maureen Billa has finished the schedule for
another season of Faith Formation...the cal-
endar looks great and her new ideas for our
E) children sound exciting. If you
haven't yet registered children for
our sessions, please be sure to do
so very soon...this will allow
Maureen ample opportunity to prepare for
all the necessities of our programs.

Finally, if you're interested in adult and
young adult Scripture Study, our “Sacred
Book Club” will be having it's first gathering
on Tuesday, Sept 10 from 6:00-8:00pm. We
have extra copies of the study guide that
we'll be using, just ask Maureen for a copy.

As summer begins to wind down,
enjoy a few days of rest and relaxation,

Fr. David
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Liturgical Celebrations
For the week of August 19, 2013
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Sun. 8/18 | 8:30" |+FRANKROSELLO By Joan & Tony Rossello

+ HENRY BRUNS, JR, By the Family

+ THOMAS GULLO, Birthday Remembrance, By his Family
11AM + JOHN O'BRIEN, 20t Anniversary, By the Family

+ PAULINE WISHART, 2" Anniversary, By the Family
7PM FOR THE PEOPLE OF OUR AREA PARISHES

Tues. | 8/20 | 7™ + RALPH H. DWAN, JR (available; priest’s intention)

Thurs | 8/22 | 7a + REV RONALD J. PUSACK (available; priest’s intention)

Sun. 8/25 | 8:30"™ | MASS OF THANKSGIVING By Frank & Terry Lochner
+ JOHN STEPHENSON, JR, By the Stewardship Council
+ WALTER DLUGOLECKI By Don & Carol Smith
11" |1 BINK & PAUL COLLINS By their Children
+ ELMER T. OGAARD, Birthday Remembrance, By Marilyn &
2om Bill Burt & Family

FOR THE PEOPLE OF OUR AREA PARISHES

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE

Report for: The Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time

Offertory received from Envelopes & Loose Offerings $ 5,508.82
Offertory received from E-Giving $ 2,363.25
Total Offertory received for last week $ 7872.07
Budgeted need for last week $ 7,896.00
Percentage of budgeted need received in offertory 99.7%
Last Week's Difference -$2393

Thanks to all of you who show such generous care!
Please remember our parish in your will...we are:
“St. Mary’s Church, Clinton Heights, NY”

Evangelization & Catechesis

THANK YOU!!
We would like to thank our vol-
unteers from our week of Vaca-

Upcoming events & meetings

Wed 8/21 6:30p Eucharistic Adoration

Sun 8/25 5:00p Valley Cats Baseball Game
Wed 8/28 9:00a OLM Prayer Group

Mon 9/9 7:00p Finance Committee Mtg
Tue 9/10 6:00p Sacred Book Club

Tue 9/17 6:30p Pastoral Council Meeting
Sun 9/15 9:45a Faith Formation Info Session
Sat 11/9 5:00p Parish Gala & Auction
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tion Bible Camp! We could not
have done this without their
energy, enthusiasm and good
humor! Our youth volunteers
were: Jacob & Jillian Billa, Justin
Burdick, Andrew Curtin, Joseph
Gabriel, Laura Haney, Emily &
Jeremy Lopez, Noah Millan,

/ - Gabriela Sanchez, Fiona & Si-
obhan Shea and Katle Teal. Our adult team members were: Maureen Billa, Kath-
leen Curtin, Ann Marie Pepin, Dee Sasiadek, Grace Signor and Mike Sweeney.

. HEADED FOR COLLEGE THIS FALL?
> >  Stay in touch with the parish. Throughout the year the youth of the
;ﬁ@’ parish send care packages to the college students from our parish
community. The care packages are full of well wishes, goodies and
treats, in addition to updates on parish activities and a schedule of the upcoming
liturgical celebration. If you would like to receive a goodie package simply email
your college mailing address to Maureen Billa at maureen@stmaryny.org
HAVE YOU REGISTERED?? ’
We are preparing for the beginning of our Faith Formation sessions! If ﬁ
you have misplaced your form or forgot all about registering your child

for the upcoming year simply contact Maureen Billa at maureen@stmaryny.org or
449-2232 x12 OR drop off the form in the office, the mail or the offertory basket.
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We pray to the lord

From the diocese

For Our Sick:
Jaime Adams Joseph Frost Mary Murtha
Joanne Alvaro Michael Gabriel Mike Riley

Withani Anvwater Tiffany Gamache Lorenzo Carling Russo
Rose Bix Robert Guynup David Salzer
Erin Balsis Louise Kolakoski Judy Salisbury

Nancy Burns Helen Tencza
Mary Beth Centrella
Carole Farrell

Joan Filkins

Kassidy Krenzer

Madison Chester Mann David Zirpoli
Charles Mirabile

Names will be on our list for 3 months. To request
continued prayer, please contact the parish office.
For Our Parish Soldiers and Friends:
Aaron Bentley
Vincent Catalfamo

Sean Markham
Jessy Noel

Josh Spath

Theresa OrciuoliLacy Mabel Whitcomb

Arthur Thornton

Sacrament of baptism
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This weekend, we welcome a new member to our
parish family. Maddison Cabangbang Madia re-

== ceived the Sacrament of Baptism. May the Lord be

—

gracious to her and her family and bless them always.

Ministries & Organizations

ST. MARY’'S SUPPORT—TO CONSERNS-U

Our pantry needs this week include: canned fruit,
pasta (spaghetti, noodles, etc), and tioletries
(shampoo, toothpaste, toothbrushes, etc). Thank you!
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Support our troops

Cateds kids back to

SC

SQUASH HUNGER PROGRAM

Mother/Daughter Communion Luncheon

Cpr/aed classes

Family life

Marriage Moments by Susan Vogt, www.SusanVogt.net

Ever try to change a bad habit? It's hard to change and usually
works best to start with small change. Is there one small habit
your spouse would like you to change? Take one step.
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